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Permit and Bonding

Peter Freedman <peter@aupt-industries.com> Tue, Sep 9, 2025 at 3:43 PM
To: Ridley DNR Hunter <hunter.ridley@state.co.us>

Thank you,
| will plan to get that mine plan updated to you by early next week. So we can get this resolved before the year anniversary.

| would like to extend that decision date to October 17th. Thank you for your patience, the group | was working with have left the project
and | want to continue on doing this myself.

Peter

Peter
Sent from my iPhone

On Sep 9, 2025, at 5:28 PM, Ridley - DNR, Hunter <hunter.ridley@state.co.us> wrote:

[Quoted text hidden]
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